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Announcement of Cayman Branch Closure 

 
Tokyo, October 29, 2019 --- Subject to regulatory approvals, MUFG Bank, Ltd. will 

close its Cayman Branch, effective March, 2020. Accordingly, all business transactions 

of its Cayman Branch will be transferred to the Bank’s New York, Chicago, or Los 

Angeles branches. 

 

MUFG Bank will continue to support its customers’ financial needs both during and after 
this branch-closing process. 

 
-End- 


